From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of kendra mclean

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 9:41:06 PM

I support adding fish back into the river, but think having the hydo is still a needed benefit. Why cant there be
proposed solutions to add a fish ladder or tunnels to allow them around the dam. past fish stories are numerous and
will take a long time to recover, if it ever does. we have got to be able to have renewable energy without harming

our food source.

Thank you for your time and efforts on matters that help us provide fresh fish to our table.
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